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Dear Page 

(To Ambassador Walter H. Page) 

13, Norham Gardens, Oxford. 
15th (March, 1916( 

I am so tlad to hear that u.s.A. medical officers are to come over. 
Please let me know when they arrive 

Kind regards to Mrs Page. 

The President wrote that the 
matter would be considered 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm Osler 
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